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Katharine Amos
fyi-request-6853-94a70281@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Katharine

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 18 November 2017 to NZ Police requesting information under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act). On 20 November 2017, the Police transferred your request to the NZ
Transport Agency for response:

Please will you supply information on all road traffic accidents in Crawford Road, Kilbirnie,
Wellington, over the last 10 years, with their circumstances (eg adverse road conditions (due to
weather, roadworks etc), intoxication of any party, driver error...).

In particular:

1) Those involving injury to cyclists

2) Those involving injury to pedestrians (including those between cyclist and pedestrian where
no vehicle was involved)

3) Accidents (with or without injury) where vehicles have breached the centre line or central
reservation, the pavement or the fence at the side of the road (particularly the area above
Tully Street).

The information you requested has been provided in the attached spreadsheet.
Please note, for the location and time period specified in your request, no crashes were recorded
involving injury to pedestrians, including between a cyclist and pedestrian where no vehicle was

involved.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Holly Ludlow,
Manager, Statistical Analysis, by email to holly.ludlow@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on 04 901 6781.

Yours sincerely
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Helen Aki
Senior Manager
Research and Analytics



